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4/7/2011

From: Diana [mailto:grandberry@comcast.net] 
Sent: Sunday, April 03, 2011 2:39 PM 
To: MPCMBRS@lcog.org 
Subject: EmX 
 
Good morning, 
We wrote to the Eugene City Council members before they voted on the West 11th 
EmX proposal.  Although we favor the 11th/13th route, we still support putting in the 
system for several reasons.  We have lived off West 18th in the Churchill area for over 
30 years and know the need for now and in the future.  Please vote to let this go 
forward. 
Diana and Mykel Grandberry 


